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INFORMATION NOTE 

 

Participation of Intergovernmental and  

Non-governmental organizations  

 

United Nations Climate Change Conference 

COP 21/CMP 11, 30 November to 11 December 2015 

Paris (Le Bourget), France 
 

 

 I refer to the information note of 23 January 2015 addressed to all intergovernmental 

organizations (IGOs) and non-governmental organizations (NGOs) admitted as observers by the 

Conference of the Parties on the opening of the Online Registration System (ORS) for the 

United Nations Climate Change Conference to be held in Paris (Parc des Expositions, Le Bourget), 

France, from 30 November to 11 December 2015. 

 

 In accordance with this note, the period for admitted IGOs and NGOs to nominate observer 

participants closed on Monday, 22 June 2015. By this date, over 1,200 organizations have nominated 

more than 24,500 participants.  

 

 The secretariat is pleased to announce that all observer organizations that have made their 

nominations by the deadline of 22 June 2015 will be able to be represented at COP 21/CMP 11. Taking 

into consideration the security and safety of the participants, the capacity of the premises as well as the 

services available, the number of observer participants that can be accommodated will be 7,000 per 

week, i.e., up to 14,000 observer participants over the two weeks of the conference. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

(Signed by Richard Kinley for) 

 

 Christiana Figueres 

 

Distribution:  To all intergovernmental organizations and non-governmental organizations admitted as 

observers by the Conference of the Parties 


